
Thank you, Eagles of Crystal River! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 6th Annual American Legion Post 237 Poker Run was 
held on Saturday, January 30. During the event, a check was 
presented by the Fraternal Order of Eagles Crystal River Aerie 
4272 to Post 237 Ride Chairman John Roby (right in left photo, 
left in right photo) to benefit the patients and families served by   
Hospice of Citrus and the Nature Coast. 


